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From: "Greg Morehead" <gmorehead@adwaredoc.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 13, 2006 11:23 PM
Subject: Thanks
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08/14/2006

Hi Jon, 
  
I just wanted to say Thank You for the wonderful, extraordinary, fabulous, show that you and your company put 

on for us.  You made my wife’s 30th Birthday, THE BOMB.  Everyone that was there really enjoyed the show and 

was talking about it ever since.  I will definitely call you for our next party or event. 
  
Thanks a Mil, 
  
Greg Morehead 


